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From
Sri Lingaraj Otta, IFS
Special Secretary to Government
To
The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, Odisha,
Bhubaneswar.

Sub: Diversion of 26.444ha of forest land for construction of Khairibhandan Barrage
Project at Anlabeni in Jashipur Block in Karanjia Forest Division under Mayurbhan;
District-Construction of Expert Committee as per observation of Government of
India, MoEF&CC, TRO, Bhubaneswar.

Sir,

[ am directed to invite a reference to your letter No.21288 dtd.07.12.2020 on the
subject cited above and to say that the proposal for formation of Expert Committee to study
the impact of project has been approved.

It is therefore requested to take steps for arrangement of Site visit of the Committee

Members and submission of their report as desired by MoEF&CC, IRO, Bhubaneswar to

this Department immediately for onward transmission of the same to the Ministry.

Yours faithfully,

ert) f I ,qu'w
Special Secretary to Government



